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COVID-19 UPDATE

The Corona Virus Pandemic has created significant challenges for us all, and as a business we understand that many of your school community will have been personally affected and our thoughts are with them all.
I am sending you this as a result of the changes the covid-19 has imposed on Academy Uniforms.

Yesterday we reopened for warehousing and production on the embroidery machines after following Government guidelines and closing for ten weeks.  Due to the difficulties with social distancing we are working with reduced staff and are unable to open our showroom at this time.

Our trade counter is closed for click and collect, new walk in sales and will remain closed indefinitely.
Our business this year has had to swing to 100% online due to the impact of the virus.

My main concern is not only the fact that we have all missed the benefits of the “pop up shop” events held within your schools particularly useful for sizing the new 1st year students, but also the amount of time lost in producing embroidered uniform.  
However I am delighted to say we have made significant improvements to our website.  The main two plus points are that we have added a sizing video produced by our blazer supplier and secondly a line for the pupil name.  This will help the schools that request individual pupil orders delivered in bulk to the school for distributing to their families.  Previously we could only use the card holder’s name which in some instances made connecting the two difficult.  This benefits your families as they save the home delivery charge.  
Should you wish this option please let me know as we operate a bespoke coded system for your school.  Families still have the option to pay for home delivery should they prefer.
Early ordering
In light of all the issues I am asking you to encourage your families to place their uniform order before June 20th this year.  I have lost ten weeks production and have no knowledge as to the impact this could create.  All orders placed before this date will be delivered in time for the schools returning in August.  There after I will review the timescales and then offer a second cut off date.
This year unlike any other year the orders will be dealt with on a strictly first come first served basis.
Should there be anything you wish to discuss please call me on my mobile 07855 957 988 – I am very happy to have a chat and open to any suggestions!!
Please rest assured I am here to help you maintain your school uniform and will do everything possible to achieve this goal.  I hope you understand the issues the virus has presented.
I would appreciate your help in sharing the date 20th June with your families.
I sincerely hope that you and your family are all keeping well during these unprecedented times.

Alan M. Hiddleston

Director.

